
We are always looking
for help!  We have lots

of fun and enriching
activities planned for

the school year.  
Please reach out if

you’d like to
participate at any of
our events or help
behind the scenes.
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Cold Spring HSA

Holiday Shop  
Dec 4th

Teacher/Staff 
Luncheon  

Dec 14th
Classroom Parties 

TBD
Pretzel Day 
Dec 22nd

BINGO 
Jan 17th

Friendsgiving Save the Date! Teacher/Staff
Luncheon 

2nd Annual
Cookie Exchange

Calling All Bakers!  We will be hosting our
second annual Cookie Exchange to show our
teachers and staff some love this holiday
season. Please see the details below and let
us know if you are contributing on the SUG 

HSA is setting up a well-deserved
festive luncheon for our phenomenal
Cold Spring teachers on Thursday,
December 14. This is the first day of
conferences and we'd love to have
them well fed! We need your help to
make this a success! Please check
out the Sign Up Genius below and
make a donation. Thank you in
advance for your participation!
Happy Holidays! 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/
30E0F49ADA92DA5F85-parent1#/

Yearbook
The Yearbook Committee would
love it if you could  share any
school photos you have! Do you
have any 1st day, trunk or treat,
Halloween parade, book
fair/ball? Thank you for your help
in getting your children and their
friends in the yearbook!
Log into:
https://images.jostens.com/
Enter User ID: ORBP98R
WUBoQfWIGAsdpK  
OR email:
csevearbookcommittee@amail.com

Thank you to all who attended our 2nd HSA
Open Meeting and Friendsgiving celebration! 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/508044EA
AAD23A3FD0-46176165-cookie?
fbclid=IwAR0JA4Is50GweLrVv0LkOTwwRY5CjIN
8HD5QyQFLoM9ZYN30nnANuvM7hGQ#/


